

## CITY OF SAN ANTONIO OFFICE OF THE CITIY COUNCIL COUNCIL CONSIDERATION REQUEST



17 MAR -2 AM 10: 15

TO:	Mayor and City Council
FROM:	Councilman Alan E. Warrick, II, District 2
COPIES TO:	Sheryl Sculley, City Manager; Leticia Vacek, City Clerk; Andy Segovia, City
	Attorney; John Peterek, Assistant to the City Manager; Christopher Callanen,
	Assistant to City Council
SUBJECT:	Review of the Mahncke Park Neighborhood Conservation District
DATE:	March 1 2017

## <u>Issue Proposed for Consideration</u>

I ask for your support for the inclusion of the following item on the agenda of the earliest available meeting of the Governance Committee:

A request for the Development Services Department and Office of Historic Preservation to perform a review Section 35-335.(c) F. Mahncke Park "NCD-6" of the Unified Development Code to ensure that the Neighborhood Conservation District (NCD) is aligned with the intended goals to preserve and protect the integrity of the design standards of the neighborhood.

## Brief Background

The Mahncke Park NCD was created by the City of San Antonio in January of 2008 after comprehensive stakeholder input. Mahncke Park is seeing significant revitalization and interest from private and public investments resulting in increased awareness in flaws or gaps in the current NCD.

Submitted for Council consideration by:

Councilman Alan E. Warrick, II, District 2

Supporting Councilmembers' Signatures (4 only)	District
1.	<u> </u>
2	4
3. My Miller	10
4.	